
 

 

Legislative Council 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

24 April 2013 
 

INQUIRY INTO NEW RURAL SPEED LIMITS IN TASMANIA  
 

The Legislative Council Inquiry into the proposed new 

rural speed limits in Tasmania will continue hearings 

next week in Launceston on Monday  29 April 2013.  

 

Further information about the Inquiry including the 

Terms of Reference and transcripts of hearings are 

available at:  

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/rrspeed.

htm 
 

ends 

 
 

MEDIA NOTE: Details of witnesses appearing at the hearings are 

attached. 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION: Greg Hall MLC on 0418 132 997 
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LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL INQUIRY  

INTO  

RURAL SPEED LIMITS IN TASMANIA 
 

 

Public Hearing on Monday 29 April 2013 

 

Meeting Room – Public Buildings, 53 St John Street, Launceston 
 

 

10.30am  Page Transport - Mr Geoff Page, Managing 
Director 

  
 
11.15am  Northern Midlands Council – Mayor Kim 

Polley, Mr Adam Wilson, General Manager 
and Mr Terry Eaton, Traffic Management 
Engineer 

  
 
12.00pm  Tasmanian Farmers and Graziers 

Association – Ms Jan Davis, Chief 
Executive Officer and Ms Mel King, Policy 
Advisor  

 
 

1.00pm – 2.00pm 
LUNCH 

 
 
2.00pm C.R. Jones Transport - Mr Calvin Jones 
  
 
2.45pm Mr Terry Eaton – Traffic Management 

Engineer 
 
 
3.30pm Mr Malcolm Eastley 
   
 
4.15pm Tasmania Police - Assistant Commissioner 

Ms Donna Adams 


